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Market update – China travel 
impacts from Coronavirus 

(Sydney, Australia) – AuMake International Limited (“AuMake” or the 
“Company”) wishes to update the market in relation to emerging developments 
in China as a result of Novel (new) coronavirus (2019-nCoV).
On 25 January 2020, China’s Ministry of Culture and Tourism instructed Chinese travel agents to suspend 
all tour groups and the sale of flight and hotel packages overseas, from 27 January 2020.

The Broadway management team is highly experienced in managing significant disruptions in the travel 
industry, having dealt with the SARS (severe acute respiratory syndrome) epidemic in 2003. Management 
is receiving up-to-date, accurate information as it comes to hand via relationships developed over the last 
20 years with over 50 travel agents in China, placing the Company in a position to manage the situation 
adequately. 

In the event of a significant disruption, the Company is confident of its ability to meet all financial 
commitments for the foreseeable future due to its strong cash position and diversified customer base 
(including online and local customers). 

Providing a safe environment for staff and our customers is a priority for the Company, with appropriate
health and safety procedures implemented since becoming aware of 2019-nCoV developments in China.

The Company will continue to assess the impact of 2019-nCoV as more information emerges and will update 
the market accordingly.

–Ends–
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